PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  
Notice is hereby given that the fiscal affairs of Village of Nassau, for the period beginning on June 1, 2014 and ending on September 30, 2017, have been examined by the office of the state comptroller, and that the report of examination has been filed in my office, where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested persons. 







Melissa Turner-Bulan






Village Clerk
Dated: April 24, 2018
